
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
P1/2- Ellen for super work on measure. Tymofii 

for great reading. 
P2/3- Lucas for always persevering. Amarissa 

for great reading. 
P5/6- Lana & Jake for making great progress in 

maths.  
P7- Mark for showing great courage on the zip 
line. Oliver for getting stuck into everything at 

Woodhall.  
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What’s on Next Week…. 
Monday 12th June –  
Final Music Club 
Piano 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday 13th June –  
Swimming P5/P7 
Piano 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 14th June –  
Kids Club – 2-5pm  
Stay and Play Afternoon for 
new P1s. 4-4:30pm. 
Thursday 15th June–  
Library Van  
Kids Club – 2-5pm  
Friday 16th June –  
Northern Ireland School 
Football Finals @ Lurgan Town.  
 

Thank you, Maine Group Ltd 
We were very excited to get a visit 

from the ice cream van last week. It 
was enjoyed by pupils and staff. A 
huge thank you to our neighbours 

for this special treat.  

Dinner –  
Week 1 

 

Sports Fixtures 

• Harper’s Shield – 10th May✅ 

• Football Festival – 11th May✅ 

• P4/5 Football – 24th May ✅ 

• Aviva Rugby Festival (P7) – 30th May ✅ 

• Girls’ Football 31st May - ✅ 

• Boys’ Cricket 1st June - ✅ 

• Volleyball (P7 Girls) 1st June - ✅ 

• Girl’s Cricket 2nd June – ✅ 

• NI football finals – 16th June - 

• Sports Day –23rd June - 

Wonderful Woodhall 
P6/7 had a great time at Woodhall – banana 

boating, canoeing, kayaking, climbing, zip lining 
and a lot more. An amazing experience that we 

highly recommend pupils take advantage of, 
when the opportunity comes. Our pupils were 

fantastic; well-mannered and keen to have a go 
at everything a credit to the school and their 

families.  
A big thankyou to Mrs Kelly, Mrs Small and Mrs 

Morrell. Their energy and enthusiasm was 
infectious. 

Girls’ Cricket 
Fantastic effort from our 
girls at the Coleraine CC 
schools tournament. We 
had to draft in some P5s 

to ‘make up the numbers’ 
and they were super. 

Commended by all those 
watching for their 

teamwork and 
enthusiasm!  

iPad Charging Cables 
Do you have any unused USB to 
lightning charging cables? Our 
multi-charging box uses these 
leads, and they get damaged 
over time and need replaced. 
If you had any spares (cables 

only) we would be very grateful 
if you could send them into 

school. Thank you. 
  

Tag Rugby Club  
Two-week club – for P5 -7. Boys 

and Girls. 
Thursday 15th and 22nd June. 

3:15 – 4pm. 

Sports Day – Friday 23rd June, 9:30 – 11am   
Parents are very welcome to come and watch our sports day, but please do not feel under pressure to do so. All classes will 
run their track events between 9:30 and 11 (ish). Then we will break for a snack. We hope to provide some tea, coffee and 

buns. We will happily receive any donations for the PTA, so please bring some coins. Let’s hope for some sunshine! 


